
 

 

 
 
July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

We are thrilled to invite your student to the 17th Annual Incoming Freshman Welcome Day on 
Tuesday, August 6, 2024, from 3:00-4:30 PM, sponsored by the Student Council. During this 
event, we will have a series of optional sessions for parents to help prepare new students for their 
transition to Palatine High School.  

 
The event will begin with a welcome pep rally in the main gym promptly at 3:15 PM (Please drop 
off students at 3:00 PM by the gym entrance) immediately following the rally; incoming freshmen 
participants will explore the building and have an opportunity to find their lockers and classrooms.  
iPads will also be available for pickup during this event. If you choose not to attend, parents can 
pick up their freshmen at 4:30 PM at either the main or the gym entrances. 
 
We believe that by introducing our incoming freshmen to some of our motivated, enthusiastic 
student role models and providing them with a safe, welcoming community, we can help to 
increase their academic success and make their tenure at PHS a positive one. Please encourage 
your student to take part in the Welcome Day activities.  
 
We look forward to me(e)6(m)-(un)-3(g)-3( )-171ymur 


